

PATTON | OLIVE | IVY HILL | GREENBRIER | THOMAS

WINDSOR | WESTGATE | DRYDEN | SOUTH

April 10th, 2018

Steve Touloumis Director of Building and Life Safety Village of Arlington Heights 33 S. Arlington Heights Road Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Mr. Touloumis,

Recently we were made aware of potential village plan review and permit fees for the Greenbrier Elementary School project in Arlington Heights. We are requesting that these fees be waived for the public project that is occuring based on past projects we have completed within the Village. Previous projects completed at Olive-Mary Stitt, Ivy Hill, Thomas and Windsor did not incur Village of Arlington Heights plan review and permit fees.

Village Fire Protection Plan Review and Permit Fee for Greenbrier: \$1,230

Please review the attached matter and contact me directly if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Ryan Schulz

Director of Facilities Management Arlington Heights School District 25